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Dear parents and carers,
Welcome back to Stapleford Nursery for Summer Term 1. I hope you all had awonderful and restful
Easter break.We are excited to welcome you all back.
This term our learningwill be based around our core book The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle.
Any timewe introduce a bookwe revisit vocabulary such as front cover, Author and Illustrator, so
please feel free to do this at homewhen looking at books too.
This book has somany fantastic learning opportunities linking to varied areas of development
includingMaths, Literacy, Understanding theWorld andmanymore.Wewill also bewelcoming an
exciting addition to our Nursery room to inspire the children further…
Althoughwewill be starting our termwith this story at the core; as always, wewill observe the
children’s interests and build on this to plan our activities on aweekly basis. To find outmore about
what wewill be learning this term, please refer to the TopicWeb document.

As always, if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contactme
nursery@staplefordprimaryschool.org

Moat Session
Moat SummerTerm 1:Wednesdaymornings
Please be aware thatwewill not be going to themoat onWednesday 19thApril, but wewill go
weekly fromWednesday 26th April.
Although theweather is getting warmer and brighter, it is very important that the children always
come toNursery with their arms and legs covered to avoid stinging nettles and thorns. As we are
going first thing in themorning this term, it would be extremely helpful if your child could come
dressed for themoat in their coat, waterproofs andwellies.

PE Session
PESummerTerm 1: Tuesdaymornings
Please send your child in comfortable clothing if they attendNursery on a Tuesdaymorning. It is also
useful if they do not wear tights, as the children take their shoes and socks off to do PE in the hall.
Please also bemindful that during this sessionwe are also supporting the children in learning to
take off and put on shoes and socks independently, so preferably shoes that do not have laces.

Library Session
Library SummerTerm 1:Monday afternoons
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On aMonday afternoonwewill visit the library in the Key Stage 2 block. This is a great opportunity
for the children to explore other parts of the school, as well as having the opportunity to share a
variety of books together. If your child takes a book home, please ensure they return it the following
week so that they can choose a new book. Of course, if they particularly like a book they have chosen
they aremore thanwelcome to keep it for a longer period of time.

Dates for the Diary
Monday 19th June Fathers Day Stay and Play for parents 9-10am-more details to follow
Friday 30th JuneNursery Class Assembly-parents and carers invited

Kind Regards,
Lauren Davies


